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Jason Page Sworn In as New Board of Education Director

Jason Page was sworn in to serve on the Douglas County School District (DCSD) Board of
Education on June 27, 2023. He is assuming the role of Director for District C, which includes
portions of Highlands Ranch. Page was recently named following a series of interviews with
finalists selected by the DCSD Board of Education.

Page is a parent of a DCSD student and has advanced degrees in both leadership and
business administration (with a concentration in strategic leadership). He has led international
teams in multiple organizations, including entertainment, government, education, global
resources, and global consulting.

“In my current career as an IT professional, I have led both local and international teams in
many different arenas, including local government, mining, education, oil and gas, data
centers, and global consulting. I have gained specialized training in process development,
organizational change management, problem solving and decision-making analysis,
customer support, and product management,” said Page. “These skills have provided me the
ability to bring together disparate voices and drive to consensus, even when there are still
disagreements between parties.”

Page has most recently served two years on the board of directors at Ben Franklin Academy
(2020-2022), a public charter school in Highlands Ranch, and concurrently represented
charter schools on the DCSD long range planning committee. He holds a Bachelor’s degree
in Music Education and spent time as a music teacher and band director.

Page’s term will expire November 2023.

###

About DCSD
Douglas County School District is Colorado’s third largest school district and serves 63,000
students. Learn more at www.dcsdk12.org.
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